
From: Davis, Meghaan
To: Michaela Stroup
Subject: RE: July 1 Testimony
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:37:00 PM

Hello Michaela,
 
I have put you on the schedule for July 1, at the end of the week you will see an email with me
registering you for the meeting that will have the instructions on how to participate.
 
Thank you –
 
Meghaan Davis
OSS II | Office of the City Auditor
The City of Portland, Oregon
1221 SW 4th Avenue, Room 130
Portland, OR  97204-1987
T: (503) 823.0918
Meghaan.davis@portlandoregon.gov
 
 

 Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 
 
From: Michaela Stroup <michaela.stroup95@gmail.com> 
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2020 12:51 PM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Cc: Davis, Meghaan <Meghaan.Davis@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: Re: July 1 Testimony
 
Thank you! Meghaan, please let me know what you need from me for this request.
 
Best,
Michaela
 
On Mon, Jun 22, 2020 at 12:17 PM Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
wrote:

Hello Michaela,
Thank you for your request to address Council. It sounds like you want to sign up for a
Communication. I have copied my colleague, Meghaan, who can answer your questions about the
Communication spots and help you get signed up.
 
Keelan McClymont
Assistant Council Clerk
 
From: Michaela Stroup <michaela.stroup95@gmail.com> 



Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 11:53 AM
To: Council Clerk – Testimony <CCTestimony@portlandoregon.gov>
Subject: July 1 Testimony
 
Hello,
 
My name is Michaela Madrid and I would like to testify at the July 1st City Council meeting in
regard to continuing the conversation of defunding the Portland Police Bureau. I live in Vancouver
as a result of not being able to afford housing in Portland, but I work in Portland and am active in
the Portland Native American community. I am part of a group called MMIWpdx and we are local
Native American organizers committed to ending violence against people of color. 
 
(360) 726-9303
 
506 SW Mill St, Portland, Oregon 
 
Sincerely,
Michaela
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MARY HULL CABALLERO 
Auditor of the City of Portland 
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